Town of North Stonington, CT HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE

Monday, July 13, 2020 at 4:30p.m. Virtual Workshop via Zoom

The regular meeting of the Hewitt Farm Committee was called to order by Ed Harasimowitz at 4:43 PM with members Nita Kincaid, and Deirdre Tavares present. Guest attending Juliet Hodge.

- Call to Order & Attendance
- 2. Additions to the Agenda

Handrail over the wall, at the parking lot, at the route 2 entrance needs to be removed as it is not sturdy

One of the bridge planks that the boy scouts built is missing. Nita to check this.

Dolby work complete. Nita to share photos with the committee

- Approval of Minutes: Review of 6/1/2020 Minutes for Editorial Changes; and Approval of 6/22/2020 Minutes
 6/1/2020 - Dee to change name of minutes to "Virtual Workshop via Zoom"
 6/22/2020 - Didn't have a quorum on 7/13 to approve the 6/22 minutes
- 4. Status of initial grant on the John Dean Gallup House Grant has been submitted. Juliet to check with grant writer and send an update to Ed.
- Status of internal work inside John Dean Gallup House Awaiting new sinks to complete internal work to Gallup House
- 6. Trash Issues on farm grounds Camera Update Previous camera footage was not reviewed. One additional camera was added, making a total of 3 cameras; one near Ryder road entrance, one near the 1750 house and another near community gardens. The trash issue was near the community gardens.
- 7. Status of Green Gables sign- update Additional work, committee, review and approval is needed

- 8. Member Updates on Projects and Additional Items for Committee N/A
- 9. Public Comments N/A
- 10. Date of next meetingAugust 3rd, 2020 is the next meeting

Ajourned at 5:23 PM.

Respectfully submitted Deirdre Tavares